
   

 
March 21, 2017 

 
Action Alert VAWA: Urge Your Representative 

to Support 
 

 
While the Administration’s budget outline for FY 2018 does not include specifics for 

many programs, Congress’s work to set those numbers has already started. It is 
important to contact your congressional Representative in the next few days, 

asking him/her to support funding under the Violence Against Women Act 
(VAWA) and the Family Violence Prevention and Services Act (FVPSA). This 

vital funding supports access to justice and safety for victims of stalking, domestic 
violence, sexual violence, and dating violence. 
 

Congresswoman Gwen Moore (D-WI) is asking colleagues to join in a letter to 
appropriators in support of VAWA and FVPSA funding. PLEASE CALL YOUR 

REPRESENTATIVE and urge them to sign onto this letter. 
 
Find your Representative. Representatives can sign the letter by contacting 

Izmira Aitch. 
 

DEADLINE FOR MEMBERS of CONGRESS TO SIGN ON IS TUESDAY, MARCH 
30.  
  

Thank you to everyone who has called Congress about VOCA funding! If you missed 
last week’s alert, there’s still time to act. Click here for more on VOCA funding. 

  
More information is available on our policy page. Thank you for all you do for 
victims of crime! 

 
 

 

Show Your Support! 
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